
 

 

GULF COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
Monday, October 8, 2018 

 
 

The Gulf County School Board met in Emergency Session Monday, October 8, 2018, at 1:00 P. M., E. T., in their Administrative 
Office in Port St. Joe.  Superintendent Norton, and the following board members were present:  Chairman Brooke Wooten, Vice 
Chairman Cindy Belin, Billy C. Quinn, Jr., Danny Little, and John Wright.   Attorney Costin was unable to attend. 
 

 

l. CALL TO ORDER:  Chairman Wooten called the meeting to order at 1:00. 

  

II. ADOPTION OF AGENDA:  On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mrs. Belin the Board unanimously 

approved the agenda. 

  

III. CONSENT MATTERS:   On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mr. Little the Board voted unanimously to 

take the following action: 
 

-Approved out-of-state travel for the Wewahitchka High School Agriculture class to travel to Moultrie, Georgia, for the   

  Sunbelt Expo October 17.   (SM: 18/19 – 052) 
 

-Approved the Grant Award Agreement Term Sheet with Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc.    (SM: 18/19 – 053) 

  

IV. SCHOOL CLOSURES DUE TO HURRICANE MICHAEL: 
On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mr. Little, the Board voted unanimously to close all Gulf District Schools 

beginning Tuesday, October 8 due to the potential threat of Hurricane Michael.  Superintendent Norton and the Board 

discussed school closures and the potential gravity of the situation with Hurricane Michael.  Further decisions and 

announcements will be made as circumstances require.   (SM: 18/19 – 054) 

  

V. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT:  

  
VI BOARD MEMBER CONCERNS:   
  
VII. ADJOURNMENT:  The meeting was adjourned at 1:21 

 

 

 

 

 _______________________________  ____________________________________ 

 Jim Norton, Superintendent   Brooke Wooten, Chairman 

 


